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Enjoy, Exceed, Excel 

Dear Candidate, 
 

Thank you for contacting us about our current Playworker vacancies.  
 
I have pleasure in sending you an application form and further information about the 
role.  
 
After Easter we will be taking the Breakfast and After School Clubs in-house.  These 
clubs will be run for the children who attend our school.  The provision will be called 
Brunswick Buddies and will be focussed on play. 
 
This is an extremely exciting time for the School and Brunswick Buddies and we are 
looking for enthusiastic and committed Playworkers to offer high quality input and 
support with individual children, small groups and work as part of a supporting team, 
giving lots of energy. 
 
There are various opportunities within Brunswick Buddies from working at the 
Breakfast Club in the mornings to working at the After School Club when the school 
day finishes.  Hours and days per week will be negotiated on appointment. 
 
There is also a possibility of working at our holiday clubs during school closure 
periods. 
 
I look forward to receiving your application. The closing date for applications is 
Friday 9th October.  Interviews will be held the week beginning Monday 12th October 
2020. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alison Colbran 
Interim Headteacher 
 

Brunswick Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to 

share this commitment. 
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